Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Metric Engineering, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 5, 2023, 12:00 noon

PLACE: Online: www.nwflroads.com/virtualmeetings
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT will hold a virtual project update to present information and gather feedback concerning the resurfacing improvements to State Road (SR) 750 (Airport Boulevard) from SR 95 (US 29) to County Road (CR) 95A (N Palafox Street). This virtual project update can be viewed at 12:00 noon, Thursday, October 5, 2023, at 
www.nwflroads.com/virtualmeetings. 
The intent of this project is to resurface existing travel lanes and upgrade pedestrian features to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements. The ADA upgrades include: updating sidewalk and curb.
No additional right-of-way will be required. Bids for construction are scheduled to occur February 2025.
Maps, drawings and other information are available online beginning at 12:00 noon, Thursday, October 5, 2023, at 
www.nwflroads.com/virutalmeetings. 
The project materials may also be viewed by contacting the FDOT Project Manager at the below information. 
FDOT representatives are available to discuss the proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. 
Persons wishing to submit written comments may contact Ricky Dodd, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (850)845-0294, or via email at rdodd@moffattnichol.com, or by mail at 1141 E. Jackson Avenue, Chipley, FL 32428. The deadline to submit official comments related to this project update is Monday, November 6, 2023.
Public participation is held without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: the FDOT Project Manager using the information above.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: the FDOT Project Manager using the information above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, FDOT District Three Public Information Director, at (888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or via email at ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us
